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For immediate release 

 
  
February 23rd, 2022 
 

 

MEDIA RELEASE 
 
 

Consultations on the proposed increase in the compulsory age of 
retirement from 60 to 65 years 

 
 

The Honourable Brian Manning M.P., Minister in the Ministry of Finance has commenced 

discussions with members of the Trade Union Movement of Trinidad and Tobago on the 

proposed increase in the compulsory age of retirement from sixty (60) to sixty-five (65) 

years.  

 

In his first meeting held today, Wednesday 23rd February, 2022, the Minister met with 

representatives of the National Union of Government and Federated Workers (NUGFW). 

 

Discussions with other trade union bodies will continue in the near future. 

 
-  END  - 

 

The Honourable Brian Manning M.P. 

Minister in the Ministry of Finance 

 

  



 
 

  

Photo: The Honourable Brian Manning, Minister in the Ministry of Finance (2nd from 
left), Mr. James Lambert, President General/C.E.O., NUGFW (2nd from right), along 
with other executive members of the NUGFW. 


